
           END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 

Title Discontinuance of TCE4 and TCF4  TCXO Series 

Article: Products Affected: Pletronics TCE4, 3.2x2.5 – TCF4, 2.5x2 

TCXO Series 

Reason:  This product is being discontinued due to 

discontinuation of the integrated circuits.  

Alternative Sources:  Pletronics recommends the NCE4, 3.2x2.5 

and NCF4, 2.5x2 series as replacement series. There are minor 

difference between the series, so PLE advises reviewing the data 

sheet for compatibility. Please contact Pletronics for specific 

questions. 

Issue Date: 10/11/18 

Last Purchase Date: 2-01-2019 

Date Created 10/11/18 

Created By Pletronics Engineering 

Ple-eng-mfg@pletronics.com 
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